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> I have searched your site and the internet for a place to make a submission on the stadium inquiry guidelines. Is there 
any place to facilitate doing this and if there is why is it so difficult to find ? I look forward to hearing from you. 
> My submission is as follows. 
> First, complete transparency is the starting point , so the government and the AFL must be required to produce every 
single document, including cabinet documents, relating to the stadium idea. The government can of course refuse to 
disclose cabinet documents but if it does so then that shows that it may be concealing info and the Commission can 
note that and rely upon it in relation to the credibility it attaches to government info and claims. 
> Second, a key consideration in this project is the impact on Tasmanians  of financing its construction and operations , 
and the cost of  all the infrastructure that will support it. The Commission needs to be able to report on the impact of 
this continuing financing obligation on the people of Tasmania. 
> I consent to my details  and this submission being publicised in any manner . 
> Regards 
> Michael Foster 
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> Sent from my iPad 
 




